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GONZAGA Vice President for Policy, Planning and Administration

UNEFVERSIETY

AASHE
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear AASHE STARS Steering Committee:

On behalf of Gonzaga University, | am pleased to submit our report for AASHE STARS V 2.0. As
Interim Vice President for Policy, Planning and Administration, | affirm that the information is
reported accurately and represents Gonzaga University’s commitment to care for the planet
and create a better future through sustainability.

We look forward to using the data from our STARS report to inform our efforts to be climate
neutral by 2050 and continue to strengthen our commitment to be responsible stewards of the

planet.
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John D. Sklut
Interim Vice President for Policy, Planning, and Administration

Sincerely,



